AMERICAN LEGION AUXILIARY ® DEPARTMENT OF NORTH DAKOTA
LaVonne Matthews, Department VAR Chairman
313 22nd Street S., Fargo, ND 58103
Email: var@ndala.org

November 23, 2020
Message from Department VAR Chairman

Dear Auxiliary Members,

I have enclosed several documents from the VA-Fargo Volunteer Services listing items needed to

support our hospitalized veterans, homeless veterans and those who may be home-bound due to
illness and the ongoing COVID-19 restrictions.

Please review them and consider helping in any way you can. Your assistance and support are more
important now than ever.

* Letter from Karinne Davidson. Karinne has taken another job within the VA system and will be leaving
the Volunteer Services program effective November 19. She will be greatly missed, but we wish her the
best in her new position working with the VA National Center for Ethics in Health Care.

* Emergency Food Bags for the Community Resource and Referral Center (CRRC) Homes Program

* Pattern Wheelchair/Walker Bag - If you are handy and can sew, please consider making bags for
wheelchairs and walkers. These can be utilized by hospitalized veterans in both the VAMC-Fargo and
the North Dakota Veterans Home-Lisbon.

» TFargo VA Health Care System Suggested Donations
Thank you for your continued support and kindness shown to our veterans and their families.

For God and Country,

L&onne THatthens

LaVonne Matthews
Department VAR Chairman
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